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Monday 27th June  
                                                                                        

Key Stage 2 Trip Reminders: Beaumanor Hall 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s 
 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are very much looking forward to their trip to Beaumanor Hall on Friday (1st July). This letter 
outlines some key information and reminders about the trip. 

The coach is leaving at 9am prompt. Therefore, we ask that children are dropped off from 8:40 am and enter school 
through the office, before the gate opens. On this day, the children should wear outdoor clothing (that you don’t 
mind getting muddy!) This should include clothing such as tracksuit bottoms/leggings, a t-shirt, sweatshirt/fleece and 
old trainers. The children will be outdoors all day - whatever the weather - and at the moment, it is forecast to rain. 
If the weather is hot, they will require a sun hat and should apply sun cream before the start of the day at home. If 
the weather is wet, they should bring a rain coat. The children should also bring a water bottle and a packed lunch 
on this day. (If your child receives free school meals, a school packed lunch will be provided for them). 

The children will return via coach in time for the end of the school day and will be dismissed from their classrooms as 
normal. If we are running late for whatever reason, we will keep you updated via the School Jotter app. 

If you haven’t already, please ensure that you have made the payment for the trip (£21 via the School Gateway App). 
Should you have any questions regarding this payment or are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and wish to seek 
financial support, please see the office who will be happy to assist.  

 

Please see your child’s class teacher should you have any further questions about the school trip. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Frearson and Miss Hill 

 

 

 

  


